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1 
SPORTS DAY 

Williams Viability 
Mtg 4pm 

 

BOOK FAIR 

2 

HAT DAY 

Literacy Night 

Kinder Launch 

BOOK FAIR 

3 

SCHOOL SPIRIT DAY                  
 

 

BOOK FAIR 

4 

 

5 

 

6 7 

TRSD Board 
Mtg 6pm 

PTSG Mtg 

2pm 

8 
 

9 
Site Council 

Mtg 2pm 

10 

 

11 

12 13 

 

14 15 

 

16 17 18 
 

19 

 

20 

Happy Spring! 

21 
 

22 

 

23 
 

24 
 

25 
 

26 27      
Spring Break 

No School 

28       
Spring Break 

No School 

29       
Spring Break 

No School 

 

 

30       
Spring Break 

No School 

 
 

 31                       
Spring Break 

No School 

 

      WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY SCHOOLWILLIAMS ELEMENTARY SCHOOLWILLIAMS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL   

20691 Williams Highway  

Williams, OR  97544    

541-846-7224 

School Hours:  7:40am-1:55pm     

www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

 

School spirit    

days/wear red and black 

Up Coming Events for April 

April 14 - Clerical Day-No School 

April 20 -     Conferences 

April 21 - Conferences 

L 

L 

L 

L 
District-Wide Late Start-School Starts    

1hour late-8:40am 

L 

L 



 

Scholastic Book Fair, February 27-March 3, 2017 

  Family Literacy Night  

PTSG Hot Dog Dinner 

Thursday, March 2, 2017 

5:30-7:00pm 

   In Celebration of Dr. Suess’ birthday!   

“Bring the whole family for fun activities.” 

“Book Fair” books are available to purchase during the Book Fair Week and on 
the evening of March 2nd.  You can also preview and purchase books online at  

www.scholastic.com/bookfairs/ click find a fair to locate Williams 
Elementary.  The online book  fair begins on 2/15/17 and ends 3/6/2017. 

 

 

SCHOOL SPIRIT WEEK FEB 27-MAR 3 

MONDAY: CRAZY SOCK DAY…..WEAR YOUR CRAZIEST SOCKS TO SCHOOL 

TUESDAY: CRAZY HAIR DAY…..BE AS CRAZY AS YOU CAN! 

WEDNESDAY: FAVORITE SPORT TEAM….DRESS IN YOUR FAVORITE TEAM COLORS  

THURSDAY: HAT DAY…..THE ONE AND ONLY DAY YOU CAN WEAR YOUR HATS INDOORS! 

FRIDAY: SCHOOL SPIRIT DAY/WEAR RED AND BLACK OR ANY SCHOOL SHIRT. 

CONGRATULATIONS  

TO ARTHUR DEVORE FOR REPRESENTING  

WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

IN THE NATIONAL CHALLENGE FOR FUTURE CHEFS 

PUT ON BY SODEXO FOODS. 

ARTHUR ENTERED HIS RECIPE  

“ARTHUR’S SCUFFLER” IN THE COMPETION AND 

WILL COMPLETE AGAINST OTHER STUDENTS IN THE 

THREE RIVERS DISTRICT AT FRUITDALE 

ELEMENTARY ON  

MARCH 11, 2017  

THREE RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD MEETING 

TUESDAY, MARCH 7TH @ 6PM AT THE DISTRICT OFFICE 

PLEASE SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY BY ATTENDING THE THREE RIVERS BOARD 

MEETING THIS MONTH.  IN SUPPORT OF SAVING THE VIABILITY OF WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY COME WEARING 

OUR SCHOOL COLORS OF RED AND BLACK! 



 

Williams 
Elementary School 

Kindergarten 
Launch 

Thursday, March 2, 2017       
@ 6:00pm 

  
Dear Families of Future Kindergarten Students: 

 
On Thursday, March 2nd @ 6:00PM at Williams Elementary School, we will be gathering the 
newest Pioneers and getting them registered so they can Launch into Kindergarten! We will have 
an orientation program for parents and activities for the children.  Families are also welcome to 
join the fun at our Family Literacy Night.  Dinner is included and begins at 5:30pm. 

 
In order to attend Kindergarten next year, a child must be five years old on or before 
September 1, 2017.  Please bring the following items:  child’s birth certificate, proof of residency, 
and record of immunizations to the meeting.  If you do not have a copy of your child’s birth 
certificate, you will need to order one from the birth state.  (It can take six to eight weeks to 
arrive.)  A copy of the birth certificate is essential before school starts in September but please 
come to Kindergarten Launch to register even if you are waiting for any of the required 
documents.      

                                     
If you are unable to attend Kindergarten Launch, you may stop by the school office after March 
2nd to complete the registration.  Please call Mindi in the office at 541-846-7224 if you have any 
questions. 

 

e ollect ox ops 

Please collect and save your Box Tops and turn them into the 

library.  With your help we can earn great things for our school!  

Please write your students name on the back of each box top as 

they go into a drawing each month for prizes! 

Coming Soon!!  

Online Registration for the 

Fall 

I will be sending information home 

soon on how to sign-up and view 

your student’s information online.  

We are moving toward  online 

enrollment registration for the fall 



 

s 
OF THE MONTH 

Reach 

For            
The 

ST
AR

S READ 

STAR READERS   GRADE    STAR READERS CONT. 

Devan A   1st   Azalea P   3rd 

Stella S   1st   Harley S   3rd 

Blaine C   1st   Savanna R   3rd 

Elijah R   1st   Kimmy M   3rd 

Wyatt W   1st   Arthur D   3rd 

Ellie S   1st   Zach F   3rd 

Keegan S   1st   Tula H   3rd 

Jace N   1st   Zach F   3rd 

Peyton S   1st   Jenna B   3rd 

Derrick N   1st   Alex C   3rd 

Xyliah P   1st   Matthew S   4th 

Garrett L   1st   Riley L   4th 

Chase C   2nd   Abisha M   4th 

Bridgette H   2nd   Rowan W   4th 

Ricky K   2nd   Josiah S   4th 

Caitlyn M   2nd   Zariah Moore  4th 

Carly N   2nd   Carson S   5th 

Patrick C   2nd   Jazmyn K   5th 

Gage A   3rd   Jake S   5th   

Ava S    3rd     

Aliah M   3rd 

Kaylee B   3rd  

  



 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 During the month of February, science has been the focus at Williams Elementary.  

ScienceWorks came to present Science Inquiry with all of our K-5 classes.  Students learned 

about Ramps and Rollers.  They learned how materials, texture, and size effect the distance the 

rollers jump off the ramp’s end.  Afterward each child went through the Science Inquiry process.   

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Love and Engineering was in the air in Mrs. Agnifili’s K/1 class.  Students built elaborate 

Valentine boxes to store their coveted Valentine cards.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     The third week of February Pacifica a Garden in the Siskiyous brought the Caterpillar trailer 

to Williams Elementary to present Pollination.  Each class rotated through the trailer learning 

about the important role that bees and butterflies have in our community. 
 

 Despite all the cold and snow and Spring seems far away our School Garden is off and 

running with a new coordinator, Sarah DeVore Ayrsman! Sarah will be coordinating with all of our 

teachers to bring classes out to the garden.  Her goal is to collaborate with classroom in teaching 

the benefits of hands on learning with the combination of proper healthy nutrition.  Sarah will also 

be coordinating a GET OUR GARDEN READY VOLUNTEER DAY on Wednesday, March 1st.  

Please come and join Sarah after school from 2-4pm to prepare our school garden for spring 

planting.  Garden beds are just waiting to be turned and 

weeds need to be pulled.  Bring your gloves, shovels, and 

rakes and help Sarah dig in the DIRT! 

WHAT’S ALL THE BUZZ ABOUT?     


